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I hope you will vote against the floating offshore wind turbine effort. The 

environmental consequences and the threat to our coastal economies is largely 

undefined and represent a huge risk for me and my neighbors. Let’s Go Green. But 

let’s make certain we don’t bring harm to our Oregon Families in the process. VOTE 

NO. 


